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Less than two hours after a written apology was purportedly signed and released for/by Mr.
Everald Warmington, he hung up the telephone on another journalist, Mr. Halshane Burke of
IRIE FM.

The Press and Media Associations can therefore only take this as an indication that Tuesday’s
apology and promise to “commit to an ongoing review” of his public image was not genuine.

Our associations therefore believe that we were correct in our original position in support of
“Women in Media’s” call for Mr. Warmington not being fit to be a candidate for the House of
Representatives and not being fit for holding a future government position. We repeat our call
for those who are enabling him to regain such a role, to see the disregard and disrespect that is
being perpetuated on the nation, by such actions.

Yesterday’s apology authored by Hon. Dr. Alfred Sangster is therefore not acceptable to us and
Mr. Warmington’s latest insult to the media and media workers is further condemned.




